
         Media Release 

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON 
3400 – 30 Street 

Vernon, BC 
V1T 5E6 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: March 27, 2020 
MEDIA CONTACT: Christy Poirier, Manager, Communications & Grants 
TELEPHONE:  250-550-3539 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 

COVID-19 update: Open burn permits cancelled in Vernon 
 
As the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) situation continues to evolve, the BC Centre for Disease 

Control has recommended the implementation of methods to help reduce excess air pollution in 

populated airsheds across the province.  

 

In response, the Province of British Columbia, in collaboration with provincial health partners, 

has issued the following restrictions for all High Smoke Sensitivity Zones across the province 

until Wednesday, April 15, 2020.  

 

 No new fires may be initiated  

 No additional material may be added to existing fires 

 

Effective yesterday (March 26), burn permits issued by Vernon Fire Rescue Services (VFRS) 

are cancelled until April 15, 2020. 

 

VFRS continues to monitor this situation and will provide updates if they become available. 
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